
Caliente Gram 22 February 2015 
  
Happ'nins gone past 
Movie night with Alamo HOG. 50 Shades of Grey  
Enough said....... 
  
Bea and Gonzo's for lunch.   
 We had a great winter ride on Saturday, sun was shining and the weather was perfect!  8 bikes and 

10 riders followed  Gonzo on a 135 mile route to their home for delicious lunch hosted and prepared 

by Bea.  Thank you both for hosting and preparing.   
  
Happ'nins Upcomin 
March 2 - Officers Meeting 630pm (Member Event) 
March 5 - Quarterly Social at Fuddruckers on 410 - YUM!! (Member Event) 
March 7 - Road Captain Meeting 0830 (Member Event) 
March 7 - New Member Orientation 0930 (Member Event) 
March 7 - Fundraiser starting at 1030 (Member Event) 
        Need volunteers to help set up/cook/and tear down 
March 8 - Ride - Marble Falls Briefing 0845 KSU @ 900am (Closed Event) 
March 21 - LOH Ride and Brown Bag Picnic to LBJ Park  Brief 0915 KSU@ 0930 (Closed Event) 
March 30 - Officers Meeting 630pm (Member Event) 
April 4 - Road Captain Meeting 0830 (Member Event) 
April 4  - New Member Orientation 0930 (Member Event) 
April 4 - Fundraiser starting at 1030 (Member Event) 
April 12 - Breakfast Ride to OST  Brief 815 KSU @ 830 (Closed Event) 
April 25 - Three Sisters Brief 0745  KSU @ 800 (Closed Event) 
April 27 - Officers Meeting 630pm (Member Event) 
  
Rallys and other rides 
Daytona Beach Bike Week March 7-16 - Daytona, Florida 
Texas Rally in Tyler.  May 14-16 2015.  www.txstatehogrally.com  
        Have you registered for the rally yet????? 
Rolling Thunder, Washington DC - May 24 
R.O.T., Austin TX - June 11-14 
Comfort Parade, Comfort TX - July 4 
Sturgis Rally, Sturgis SD - August 1-9 
Bikes Blues and BBQ Fayetteville, AR - September 23-26 
Lone Star Rally Galveston, TX - November 5-8 
  
Rider Improvement Plan (RIP) 
Want to improve your skills as a rider?  Our illustrious F2 has come up with a plan.  Be on the 

lookout for the location and time coming under separate cover.  You won't want to miss it!   
  
Ready to get your Irish on??  



Stay tuned for an important announcement about playing Irish and getting your dance on in 

March..........sounds interest.... 
 

Life is too short for traffic. ~Dan Bellack 

 

Madam Secretary 
 


